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News from  
our neighbourhood
What’s happening in Division 1

Dear residents, what an exhilarating year!

Once again I have proudly and 
thoroughly enjoyed representing you. 

While you organise your Christmas, 
please shop locally. What an economic 
boost for the Redlands if everyone 
shopped for their Christmas ham 
through to grandma’s present, locally. 
Last year I was able to do all my 
Christmas shopping for food and 
some presents within two hours on 
my way home...no stress, buy local 
and create local opportunities!

It is also great to see roadworks 
completed throughout the Division 
from Ormiston State School through 
to Wellington Point Village. 

I am also monitoring the Telstra Tower 
and the trial of shared parking at the 
Reserve. An update on all projects and 
future projects can be found in detail 
on my website.

2012 was a year of celebrations 
with Ormiston House celebrating its 
150th anniversary and Ormiston State 
School enjoying its 140th anniversary. 
Both were fantastic days.

It will preserve our sporting 
memories and promote events 
such as the National Bocce 
Championships, to be held in  
June 2013.

Preserving our heritage and 
respecting our past is vital to our 
future. The year ahead will have 
a focus on the Planning Scheme, 
which is the blueprint for the future 
planning of our city. I want to ensure 
that in designing the future of our 
City, Council is indeed planning 
YOUR FOCUS. I will be holding a 
community meeting in the New Year 
for discussion and explanation of the 
process as this is very important to 
each and every one of us and your 
input is vital and valued.

Have a wonderful Christmas 
season. Take care with your family 
and friends and I look forward to 
working with you in 2013!

Joy to the world,

Cr Wendy Boglary

Cr Wendy Boglary
Tel: 3829 8619  0408 543 583
wendy.boglary@redland.qld.gov.au

REMEMBER the Wellington Point 
Traders Christmas Carols on Friday  
30 November 2012 at the Village 
Green and the Wellington Point Street 
Fair on Sunday 2 December 2012, 
both on Main Road, Wellington Point.

What’s on

Diary dates
My regular chats are still happening 

in November and December, but not 

during January 2013. Please come 

and say hello:

Ormiston Shopping Village
2nd and 4th Tuesday of the month 
5pm to 7pm

Wellington Point Village
2nd and 4th Saturday of the month  
9am to 12 noon

Also, with Redlands’ huge sporting 
heritage, a committee is forming 
to plan the Redlands Sporting Hall 
of Fame. 


